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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: RAZZIQ, Abdul <razziqa@who.int>
Sent: Monday, December 26, 2022 3:09 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Zarkoon, Safdar Khan; 'DEOC Quetta'; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: [EXT] RE: Answer of Explanation Letter

Dear Hina,  
The response of Mr. Allah ud din is satisfactory. I would recommend no action against him. DEOC is requested 
to look into his sacrifices for PEI program and take no action. 
Best Regards: 

Dr. Abdul Razziq Immunization Officer WHO Quetta Balochistan 
Mobile # 0333 2067971 
Whatts App # 0317 0004668 
 
On 26 Dec 2022 14:09, hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org wrote: 

Dear Dr. Abdul Raaziq 

  

Greetings from CTC! 

  

With reference to below email, an explanation letter was issued to UCPO Mr. Allah ud Din on account 
of  Misleading Information   

  

As per the response of Mr. Allah ud Din 

  

•         He did not inform about the leaves of AS Basria and AS Riaz as they do not apply for leave on 15th of 
November 2022. 

•         Fake data was reported by higher staff, he himself did not report the data but guide the said staff about 
their mistakes. 

  

Your feedback is requested in this regard. 

  

Regards 
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Hina Qureshi 

Project Associate 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 

Cell: 03497760756 

  

  

From: A.d Marri [mailto:admarri72@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 23, 2022 9:46 PM 
To: DEOC Quetta 
Cc: RAZZIQ, Abdul; Zarkoon, Safdar Khan; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Re: Answer of Explanation Letter 

  

This is the refrance of above mail that I'm the part of PEI since 2014, and I have never been reported before this 
in these kind of elligations,  

PEI program is well-known about my performance regarding to this program I have been selected for best 
UCPO award and I have performed my best to this program  

13F staff is witness of my cooperation with my staff. 

  

As basria and AS riaz didn't apply for leave on 15th November 2022 as riaz remained absent during MP desk 
validation. AS Basria arrived to kit station ,  

I'm very sorry for not addressed the issue timely 

   Dear sir 

The 2nd allegation is about fake data which was reported by higher staff that I sent by myself, FYI I didn't 
report a single word about fake data I just informed the said staff about their major mistakes and guided them to 
resolve the mistakes on their MP 

Dear sir , 

These are the answers of those allegations which was reported from higher staff. 

 hopefully you will consider my answer of explanation I will never repeat this kind of mistakes in future i will 
be thankful for your good gesture and it will be satisfactory  
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Regards 

  

On Thu, 22 Dec 2022, 10:38 am , <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr Allah ud Din 

  

This is with reference to the complaint we received regarding you about Misleading Information in 
your capacity as UCPO.  Please find attached explanation Letter and share your response within 48 
hours. 
 
Looking forward to your prompt response. 

  

Regards 

  

Hina Qureshi 

Project Associate 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 

Cell: 03497760756 

  

 


